Duke of Edinburgh's Silver Award 2024-2025.

Dear Parent/Carer.

Thank you for enrolling your young person for their silver DofE award. I am delighted that they have chosen to continue their DofE journey with Kings.

You will now see a £35 deposit payable via parent pay to confirm their place. Once this is paid, I will be able to add the silver level to the participants existing eDofE account. The login details for this will be unchanged. If a student needs a reminder of these log in details, please ask them to email me.

Starting the skill, physical and volunteering sections.

Students can begin these 3 sections now, once the silver level has been added to their eDofE account, they will be able to backdate a section as far as the 1st of June.

Students are required to complete 6 months of volunteering, and one 6 month and one 3-month activity from the other 2 categories. Students can continue with the same activities as bronze (although the should set a more ambitious goal for the section) or can start fresh activities for any of the sections. I would encourage students to start these as quickly as possible to complete as much as they can before the exam season. Activities are logged on eDofE in the same way as before.

If you would like some ideas for activities for each section, please look to the DofE website:

Skills - The Duke of Edinburgh's Award (dofe.org)

Volunteering - The Duke of Edinburgh's Award (dofe.org)

Physical - The Duke of Edinburgh's Award (dofe.org)

If you have any questions, please email me directly.

Yours sincerely,

Miss E. Morgan

DofE Manager

dofe@kings-winchester.hants.sch.uk